Contact:
Sharon Hunter, Head Teacher
Tel:

0141 570 7040
Fax:

0141 570 7041
Email:

schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk


Date:

21st February 2017
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Department of Education
Busby Primary School

Head Teacher: Sharon Hunter

Church Road

Clarkston

G76 8EB

Dear Parent/Carer

Ten Pieces Concert
Pupils in Primary 3, 4 and 5 will be visiting the Royal Concert Hall in Glasgow on Wednesday 1st of March.  The concert lasts 1 hour and will introduce children to a live symphony orchestra.  The concert will be performed by the BBC Scottish Symphony Orchestra. 

The pupils will leave the school by coach at 11.30am and return at approximately 2.15pm.  As they will need to have an early lunch, I would ask that you please provide a packed lunch for your child or, if you prefer, your child can also purchase a baguette lunch from the kitchen, priced at £1.90.  If you are in receipt of free school meals, the kitchen will provide a lunch for you.  
Please complete the tear off slip below, indicating your lunch choice and return to the school by Friday 24th February.  
Yours sincerely
Sharon Hunter

Head Teacher

​​​​​​​​​​

Ten Pieces Concert, Wednesday 1st March 11.30am-2.15pm
Child’s Name ____________________________  Class _______________
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I would like to be a parent helper on the Ten Pieces trip
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Lunch Choice:

Packed Lunch from home










School lunch (baguette)

Parent/Carer Signature ​​​​​​​​​​​​​_______________________________________






Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY


